
To whom it may concern,  

I am writing in support of the bill allowing a person to legally drive 
class 1, 3 & 4 on the road. Many states are already allowing these 
vehicles and our state should follow. It could be a great revenue 
generator for our DMV by allowing a whole set of new vehicles to 
be plated and registered. The state could charge a good amount for 
these. People would not have these as their only mode of 
transportation, so it would just be a bonus of revenue yearly to our 
state.  

Please consider passing this bill.  

Thank you, 
Brant Proden


